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Join us for a workday at FARM Davis, Sat. Jan. 12, 

11am-1pm. All ages welcome to plant and harvest for 

those in need.  25450 County Road 95 in Davis. 

UUCD Hosts Interfaith Rotating Winter Shelter 
Jan. 13-20. All families can help unload the truck our 
first Sunday morning, Jan 13.  Back-up OVERNIGHT 
VOLUNTEERS Still NEEDED!  Pat Moore-Pickett, 
p_moore_pickett@yahoo.com      interfaith-shelter.org 

UUCD Auction & Immigration Justice Team: Jan 
13, Reyna Grande, acclaimed author, begins the tour for 
her newest memoir, A Dream Called Home, at UUCD.  
$35 event (Auction offering) includes appetizers, dinner, 
chance to meet Reyna.  Hear her inspiring story and 
support UUCD. RSVP to stefh2002@yahoo.com by Jan 
10; pay at http://tinyurl.com/DonateUUCD  (Choose 
the Auction line and note “Reyna” in the memo).  

No Board Meeting in January 2019.   

b Brains & Brawn We are investigating the viability 

of creating a new Facilities Special Projects committee. If 

this exciting new opportunity sounds like it may be a fit 

for you, let Board Chair, Walt Fulde, know how your 

skills might be a match: wfulde@gmail.com 

UU Quilters Sat, Jan 12, 3-5:30pm.  Something for 
everyone, regardless of sewing experience. ––Julie Saylor. 

Free Poetry Events: The Other Voice Poetry 
Reading: Fri, Jan 18, 7:30pm, UU Library.  Featuring 
Deborah Shaw Hickerson & an open mic.   

Poetry at The Davis Arts Center; Sun, Jan 20, 2pm.  
Poets: Taylor Graham, Tim Kahl, & open mic.   

UBUNTU: No One Is Apart Honor MLK Day 2019 

in a community of voices!  Sun. Jan. 20, 2pm & Mon. Jan. 

21, 7pm at UUCD.  Listen, sing, and be lifted up as you 

lift others.  Contributions to STEAC taken at the door 

($5-$20 suggested).  Featuring: Conspiring Women; The 

Free Range Singers; Johnny Flores, Steve O’Neill & Obin 

Sturm; Directed by Laura Sandage.  Supported in part by 

the City of Davis Arts & Cultural Affairs Program 

Worship January 13, 9:30 & 11:15am, Dedicated 

Communities; Meghan Kelly.  As UUCD children become 

youth and young adults, do we remember the promises 

we made, or do they fade away? 

January 13, EvenSong, Possibility; 6:45-7:45pm; Rev. Beth 

Banks & Alison Skinner.  Candlelight, repetitive singing, 

readings, ritual.  

January 20, 9:30 & 11:15am, The Promised Land; Rev. 

Beth Banks.  As we honor Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King 

Jr., we’ll revisit his message. 

January 27, 9:30 & 11:15am, A Dose of Humor; Rev. 

Morgan McLean.  Scientists can now prove that 

“laughter is the best medicine.” Together we’ll find 

possibility in smiles, belly laughs, and blood vessels.   

Jan 27, Celebration of Abraham, 3-

5:30pm, St. James, 1275 B St, Davis. 

People from Jewish, Christian, Muslim faith 

communities explore one central topic.   

Together, We Celebrate! 

You’re Invited! Generous Fun 

Event dinner  & all-ages fun in the 

Social Hall on February 2, 5pm. 

Upcoming Circle Dinners: Feb 9 & May 4. Sign up 
after the Holidays in the Social Hall or reply to the 
email invitation in Jan. Ask the Karens: Russell or Urbano. 

Community Forum: Immigration Justice Team hosts, 
Tues, Feb 12, 7pm, Sanctuary.  Speaker Brad Jones has 
academic and firsthand volunteer experience with 
immigration at our southern border. The time to be 
informed and act is now! 

Out & About: Rev. Beth Banks: In January, I’m working 
with the Stewardship Team, Board, Generosity Project, 
and Program Council. You’ll see me as a Visiting 
Steward, leading worship, at The Celebration of 
Abraham event on Sunday, January 27.  

The Generosity Project Team (Matt Seelke, Carol 
Corbett, Alex Haider-Winnett, Sarah Keith, Aimee 
Crawford, and I) will be talking with some people in the 
congregation about the concept of generosity. The 
questions will be similar to these: "When did you first 
experience generosity?" "How did your family talk about 
money or model being generous to others?” Everything 
our group is reading shows us that living with generosity 
creates connection and belonging. There will be more 
for us to share later in the year. 

See you at church and in the community, too! 



Caring Corner � Pastoral Connection: 530-341-
3490: call this number to be put through to the cell 
phone of the minister on-call, care@uudavis.org 

Deborah Brittan, mother of Laurel and Lisa Brittan, is 
in hospice care at St. John’s in Woodland. Laurel wants 
our congregation to know that Deborah has been so grateful 
to be a part of this church community. Laurel is grateful for 
her mother and the life she has given her daughters. 

Dorothy Reinke’s Celebration of Life is at 2pm, 
March 2, in the University Retirement Community 
Davis auditorium, 1515 Shasta Drive in Davis. 

Lorraine Visher shares: the family she hosted from 
the Paradise Fire is stable and has a safe place to stay.   

Yoga for the New Year w/ Perry Gee: Wednesdays: 
55+ class, 3:30-5pm.  Beginner/intermediate, 5:30-
6:50pm, Social Hall.  Details: pgee2013@gmail.com 

Donate Bikes! Your old, serviceable bike can make a 
big difference to students and families in need.  The Bike 
Campaign is a non-profit volunteer organization whose 
#1 goal is to reduce car traffic while increasing bike 
safety.  Located at Douglass Middle School in 
Woodland, bikes are repaired and recycled.  We RE-
OPEN Wed. Jan 16, 2-5pm, Saturdays 9am-noon.  
Drop-off or pickup: Maria Tebbutt, 530-753-1125 or 
funmaria@sbcglobal.net       www.thebikecampaign.com 


